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Words of the week 

Eagles reluctant 

Hawks conversion 

Finches devastated, precious 

Swifts ravine 

Wrens magnificent 

Swans inverse 

Herons delicate 

BASKETBALL 

On Monday the All Saints’ basketball team 

played in the NWLSSP tournament at 

Newbridge High school. Despite losing players 

through illness, and having a very 

inexperienced team, (for most players it was 

their first competitive game), they played very 

well and showed an improvement in every 

game. The team won one game and lost the 

other 3 games narrowly. They showed a great 

team spirit and gave their all in every match. 

Well done to all of them. 

SAINSBURY’S 
ACTIVE KIDS 
We are now 

collecting vouchers 
for Sainsbury’s 

Active Kids. Please 
put them in the box 

which will be in 
reception from 

Monday next week. 
Thank you 

 

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class 

with the best attendance 
This week was Wrens.  Well done! 
KS2 attendance award- The class 

with the best attendance again this 
week was Eagles. 

 Both classes will be looking after 
the attendance Yeti for the week. 
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CHINESE NEW YEAR 

On Tuesday 24th January KS1 celebrated Chinese New Year by spending the day learning about different 

aspects of China and Chinese traditions. 

The children enjoyed making a class dragon head, which was later used when they demonstrated the Dragon 

Dance.  They also learnt to write using Chinese symbols, created Chinese lanterns and Dragon masks. One of 

the highlights of the day was a Chinese cooking demonstration and food tasting, when the children got the 

chance to use chopsticks to sample their chow mein.  The children had lots of positive comments about the 

food and even asked for the recipe so that parents could cook chow mein at home. 

In the afternoon all the classes did the Dragon dance around the hall before visiting the other classes in school 

to show them what they had been doing.  It was a very memorable day that the children really enjoyed. 

 

PTA DISCO 
Tickets are now on sale from 
the office for the school disco 

which will take place on 
Thursday 9th February. 

Tickets cost £1.50 for the first 
child and £1 each for siblings. 

Times – 4+/KS1 3.30pm til 
4.30pm 

KS2 4.45pm til 6.00pm 
Ticket price includes crisps, 

sweets and a drink. 
 
 


